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No.____, s 2021 

 

CONDUCT OF REGIONAL ORIENTATION ON INTERIM GUIDELINES ON THE 

UTILIZATION OF 2021 SPED PROGRAM SUPPORT FUND 

 

To:  CID Chief 

        Public Schools District Supervisors 

        School Heads 

       

            Attention:      Gemma P. Salanga, EPS-SPED Division Focal 

                                  Mario M. Andales, Principal III 

                                  Elizabetha R. Bueron, Principal II 

                                  Rebecca Lorelie P. Deiparine, Principal I 

  
 

1. This is in reference to an unnumbered Regional Memorandum, re: Conduct of the 

Regional Orientation on Interim Guidelines on the Utilization of 2021 SPED 

Program Support Funds on August 31, 2021, at 1:30 pm via Google Meet in 

this link: https://meet.google.com/evr-arfi-zfd. 

 

2. Participants in the said orientation are the SPED Division Focal Person, and 

School Administrators who are recipients of the said Program Support Funds. The 

registration link for the orientation is: https://Forms.gle/ 8UfRZcWxUJjSPtr2A  

 

3. Part of the attached enclosure is the List of Schools who are beneficiaries of the 

said Program Support Funds. 

 

4. For compliance. 

 

                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                    

                                                                                        CRISTY C. EPE                                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                          Schools Division Superintendent 




















